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June 2, 2011 

We are delighted to announce that the Archdiocese of Boston and the Dioceses of New England 
will host the National Catholic Education Association's Annual Convention to be held at the 
Hynes Convention Center from April 11 to 13, 2012.  NCEA expects more than 10,000 
participants.  The convention will bring national attention to the work of Catholic educators. 
 
This is an exceptional professional development opportunity for us to meet our colleagues from 
around the country and to learn from them and from national experts on a wide variety of topics. 
 
As is traditional for the hosting Archdiocese, SFA and all Catholic schools in the Archdiocese 
will be closed on Wednesday, April 11, Thursday, April 12, and Friday, April 13, 2012. April 
school vacation follows which creates a long spring break. We want our SFA families to be 
aware of this schedule change early so you can plan ahead. 
 
The opportunity for school faculties to participate in this national convention hosted in our own 
Archdiocese is one not to be missed. I am confident that participation at the NCEA convention 
will reap benefits for our faculty, staff, and students. 
 

April Vacation 2012 

11-13 NCEA Convention 

16-20 School vacation week 

 

 Sincerely,  

Mrs. Vittoria DeBenedictis, M. Ed. 

Principal 

 



 
 


